To.
Spreading Bliss Foundation
Bhayandar East.

Dear Respected Sir/Madam,

| am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude to you and the entire team of
Spreading Bliss Foundation for your generous support to The Aura Old Age Home.
Your recent donation of food, Ration, and Medicines has brought immense joy and
relief to the elderly residents who call our home their sanctuary.

Your kindness and compassion towards the elderly have not only met their basic
needs but have also uplifted their spirits. Your contribution has enabled us to
provide them with a sense of security and comfort, and for that, we are truly grateful.

On behalf of The Aura Old Age Home and its residents, | would like to request your
continued support in the future. Your donations of food, ration, and medicines
would go a long way in ensuring the well-being and happiness of our elderly
residents. We would be honored if you could consider providing ongoing support to
our home.

Your generosity would enable us to continue providing quality care and support to
our residents, and we would be grateful for any assistance you can provide. We
believe that your support would make a significant difference in the lives of our
elderly residents, and we look forward to your continued partnership.

Once again, thank you for your kindness and support. We appreciate your
commitment to making a positive impact in the lives of others.

Sincerely,

Mr. Amar Kesarwani
(Founder)
16/09/2025




